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October 1, 2024 

NOTICE OF ERRATA  

 

Re: In the Matter of the Investigation of John Frank LLC for Compliance with WAC 480-15-560 and 

WAC 480-15-555,  

Docket TV-240672 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On September 26, 2024, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a Notice of Intent to Cancel Permit as a Household Goods Carrier Notic of Brief 

Adjudicative Proceeding; Setting Time for Oral Statements (Notice). It has come to the 

Commissions attention that paragraph 8 of the Notice contained a typo. Paragraph 8 incorrectly 

states the effective cancellation date of the permit is November 3, 2014. The correct date is 

November 3, 2024.  

 
The paragraph is to hereby corrected to read as follows: 

 

8 THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE: That it intends to cancel the permit and 

authority of John Frank LLC to provide services as a household goods carrier 

effective November 3, 2014, for cause, following a hearing on the factual allegations 

set out above, unless the Company obtains Commission approval of a safety 

management plan prior to that date. 

 

 

s/ Amy Bonfrisco 

AMY BONFRISCO  

Administrative Law Judge 

 


